
   

  

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 95%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y3 Ella 

Fitzgerald  class who had 99.6% 

attendance this week!  

Key dates for this term: 

Mon 30 Oct – Fri 15 Dec 2023: 

School open for Autumn Term 2 

Mon 13 Nov - Fri 17 Nov 2023: 

Friendship & anti-bullying week 

Week beginning Mon 12 Dec 2022: 

Christmas week 

Mon 18 Dec – Wed 3 Jan 2024: 

Christmas Holiday 

Thu 4 Jan & Fri 5 Jan 2024: INSET 

days - School closed 

Mon 8 Jan - Fri 9 Feb 2024: School 

open for Spring Term 

 

 

Click for NEW Oct 2023 - Apr 2024 

lunch menu 

Click for PE timetable 

Click for term dates for 2022/23 & 

2023/24 
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When conflict or war makes the headlines, it can cause feelings such as fear, 

sadness, anger and anxiety wherever you live.  

 

UNICEF has shared tips on how to approach the conversation 

with your child and to provide them with support and comfort. 

 

Please let a member of the leadership team know if you need 

further support. 

 

EYFS Open Days (EL2/Nursery/Reception) 
 

Come along to one of our open days to find out more about our early years 

provision. Contact the school office to express your interest. 

 

• Tuesday 5th December, 4pm • Tuesday 9th January, 4pm  

Friendship & Anti-bullying Week: 13-17 November 2023 

This week was National Anti-bullying week. This 

year's theme is Make A Noise About Bullying. We have 

been focusing on behaviours like kindness and fairness 

in lessons. 

We are fundraising for Children in Need this year, so we all took part in the Pudsey 

Bear ‘Bear-pees’ Challenge in our phase assemblies today. Thank you to all those 

who donated, our donation page is still live on Parent Pay if you wish to donate. 

In Explorers last week, Mount Everest explorers made 

tie dye socks for Odd Socks Day to support friendship 

week!  

https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Stebon-lunches-Oct-2023-Apr-2024.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Stebon-lunches-Oct-2023-Apr-2024.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/swimming-pe/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://www.unicef.org/parenting/how-talk-your-children-about-conflict-and-war
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13319
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   Year 3 Ella Fitzgerald class went ice skating this week 

at the Canary Wharf rink. They had a wonderful time 

learning to skate!  

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
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In English, Year 5 wrote some newspaper reports about 

Icarus, the boy who flew too close to the sun. Here are 

some reports from Aisha, Ayyub & Naeema in Malala 

Yousafzai class.  

For fireworks night, 

Reception Vincent Van 

Gogh class did firework 

biscuit decorating and 

firework bread painting 

with food colouring. 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
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In Forest school club, 

we were foraging 

and imprinting 

leaves into clay to 

make clay leaves. 
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Yaqub in Y3 Ravi Shankar class has been working 

super hard this week in English and Maths. His 

handwriting and presentation is amazing which 

makes it really easy to see his learning and all the 

questions he’s got correct! He also did all this 

learning independently. A massive well done Yaqub.  

This week Van Gogh's art is truly inspiring. It's great 

that the art club children are channelling their 

creativity by making copies of his work.  

Reception Vincent Van Gogh class had fun making 

Rangoli patterns for Diwali  

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
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COFFEE MORNING FOR DADS 

The first Wednesday of each month, next 

meeting: 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 

9.15 – 10.15am 

This is a space for male carers to come together, relax 

and develop a support network. 

ActEarly are researching the diets of children living in 

Tower Hamlets.  They are looking to recruit 400 children 

and their parents to complete 4 online food diaries this 

academic year. Parents will get a £15 gift card for 

completing the food diaries.  

Click here for more information 

 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/QMERC-Participant-Information-Sheet_Parent.pdf






 

 
 

 

SAVE THE CHILDREN UK - PARENT PANEL  

Why we want you  
 

In a time of rising prices and failing support systems, we believe that children and families deserve more. We 

want to talk to you about your experience of raising children and talk about what could work better. 

If you are a parent on a low income, on Universal Credit or Child Tax Credits, we want to hear from you* 

(further detail under Parent Criteria). We want your help to you shape future policies made that affect you 

and your children. Together, we will raise your voices to Labour and Conservatives and all major parties.  

This project is focused on building a system that provides children with a sense of security - and together, we 

will think about what this looks like. What should children and families be guaranteed for a happier and safer 

childhood?  

The Parent Panel 

We are creating a group of 12 parents to join the Parent Panel and meet over a 6-month period, from 

November 2023 – April 2024. You will shape ideas and specific solutions on what it takes to support a family 

and a create a good childhood in the UK, simply by sharing your opinion.  

 
We’re looking to hear your thoughts on topics such as Universal Credit, issues with housing, mental health 

services for children and adults, and what it’s like to grow up in 21st Century Britain. There’s no specific skills 

or knowledge needed, your experiences and passion are enough, and we will provide support and training 

for activities that you take part in.  

What you will be doing  
 

Stage 1: Sharing your opinions with Save the Children, November – April. 

 
• Sharing your opinions on housing, universal credit. mental health services for children and adults, 

and what you think could work better 

• Talking about what families are going through - your family, and your local community 

• Helping us to find solutions to the problems you and your family are experiencing 

 

Stage 2: Report Launch Celebration, opportunity to help promote the result. April. **OPTIONAL** 

• Sharing wider on social media and with your networks  

• Talking directly to MPs – coming with us to Parliament or meeting your MP locally 

• Talking to the media about your experience, either anonymously, giving quotes, or in front of 

camera  

Note: we provide training and support to participate in these opportunities. 

 

 

http://www.savethechildren.org.uk/


 
 

*Parent Criteria 

 
You will be a parent with a child or children under 18, who: 

• Has the desire to bring change in services to better families’ lives 

• Has children who have been entitled to free school meals 

• Has been in receipt of UC or legacy benefits at any point 

• Lives in a household with a total income is less than £30,000 per year 

 
There’s no specific skills or knowledge needed, your experiences and passion are enough, and we will 

provide support and training for activities that you take part in.  

Diversity and inclusion commitments  

In this work, we are committed to prioritising the voices of Black, Asian and minority ethnic communities. 

Therefore, we would actively encourage those who identify as from those communities to take part in this 

opportunity.   

 

What we ask of you 
 

Required: 

• To attend at least four out of six of the monthly panel meetings (online) 

Optional: 

• To attend all six of the online monthly panel meetings 

• To attend additional training sessions 

• To attend an in-person event in London 

• All sessions will be reimbursed, and expenses for travel will be covered.  

 

What’s in it for you  
 

• Opportunities to build up a variety of skills, including public speaking, social media impact, media and 

campaigning impact 

• Reimbursement for your time, and reasonable out-of-pocket expenses, in line with our policies.  

• Peer-to-peer support: being part of a group of parents in similar situations from across the country   

• Training and support to empower you to demand change, giving you the confidence to use your 

voice and knowledge to exercise your political power  

• We may be able to provide a reference detailing your involvement with Save the Children that could 

help with future job applications  

 
If want more information or to register your interest, you can email b.lambert@savethechildren.org.uk or 

fill in this form https://bit.ly/STCParentPanel and we’ll get in touch. 

 

mailto:b.lambert@savethechildren.org.uk
https://bit.ly/STCParentPanel

